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September 2017
Dear Parent/Carer
Religious Studies GCSE trip to the Medina Mosque in Southampton and Winchester Cathedral
We have been invited to visit the Medina Mosque in Southampton on the morning of Wednesday 4 October 2017, we will combine this with visiting Winchester Cathedral after lunch. We will depart by coach at 9:00am and we will return to the Academy by 3:30pm approximately. 
This is an exciting fieldwork opportunity for students of GCSE Religious Studies as it supports their study of places of worships, symbolism, beliefs and practices across the Christian and Islamic faith.
There is a voluntary contribution of £17.00 for this visit.  This cost is voluntary but unless sufficient monies are collected the trip will not be able to go ahead.  This covers travel to and from Southampton and Winchester by coach and entry into Winchester Cathedral.  If you are eligible for free school meals, we ask for a contribution of £8.50.
Students will either need to bring a packed lunch with them or money to buy lunch and snacks during the day.  
Students in receipt of free school meals will be able to collect their lunch from the HUB prior to departure.
Students do not need to wear Academy uniform but must wear suitable clothes in which to visit a place of worship and they must be prepared to remove their shoes on entry to the Medina Mosque.  When we go into Winchester City for lunch, students may be given short opportunities of time to go and buy food/snacks and meet back at a chosen point. They will, therefore, be unsupervised at these points.  At these times they will be expected to remain in small groups and not go off alone. They will have my emergency contact mobile number at all times.  The same high expectations of behaviour we would expect within the Academy will apply on this visit.

If you wish your son/daughter to take part in this visit, please complete the reply slip below and return it to me along with the voluntary contribution of £17.00 by Friday, 22 September.   Any cheques should be made payable to ‘The Bourne Academy’ and should have your son/daughter’s full name and tutor group written on the reverse.  Please hand in monies to Mrs Woodland in the Finance Office or make online payments through the Academy website.
If you have any questions or queries regarding this visit, please do not hesitate to contact me at rachel.bennett@thebourneacademy.com 
Yours sincerely
Rachel Bennett
Director of Teaching
Religious Studies GCSE trip to the Medina Mosque in Southampton and Winchester Cathedral
Name of student: ………………………………………………….              TG: …………

I give permission for my son/daughter* to take part in the Religious Studies fieldtrip  on Wednesday 4 October 2017.
Signed (Parent/Carer) ………………………………………………………………………

Date: ………………………………………………………………………………………..

Name and number of Emergency Contact for that day …………………………………………………..

Details of any medical conditions/allergies:

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
